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TOWN OF ARLINGTON 

MASSACHUSETTS 02476-4908 
 
 
April 20, 2021 
 
Jessica Roberts  
18 Swan Place 
Arlington, MA 02474 
 
 
Dear Jessica: 
 
The Select Board will be discussing your request for a 3rd space for on street overnight 
parking at their meeting on Monday, May 10th which will be held remotely.  
 
Information which includes the link to the meeting will be available at the bottom of the 
Select Board agenda as well as on the Town Calendar when the meeting is posted 
Thursday, May 6, 2021 by 7:00p.m. 
 
You or your representative is invited to be in attendance at this meeting. Kindly call the 
office of the Select Board to confirm the date and time. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Very truly yours, 
SELECT BOARD  
 
 
 
Ashley Maher 
Office Manager 
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